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Have the pleasure of inviting you to attend a seminar on Improving Food Consumption 

Measurement in National Household Surveys in low- and middle-income countries, by 

Prof. John Gibson, University of Waikato (New Zealand). 

The seminar will present recent advances in survey methodology that can help improve 

the collection of food consumption data in low- and middle-income countries, and on 

the work undertaken by the Inter-Agency and Expert Group on Food Security, 

Agricultural and Rural Statistics. Prof. Gibson is a leading expert in the measurement of 

poverty and undernourishment based on household surveys, and the author of very 

influential work in these areas. 

THE EVENT 

Open Seminar on Improving Food Consumption Measurement in National Household 
Surveys 
Presenter: Prof. John Gibson, University of Waikato, New Zealand 
Organizer: FAO and World Bank 
Venue: Conf. Room 7, UN Headquarters, New York 
Date: March 7, 2017; 8:15 - 9:30 AM 
 

ABOUT THE SPEAKER 

John Gibson is Professor in the Department of Economics, University of 
Waikato. He taught previously at the University of Canterbury, and the 
Economics Department and Center for Development Economics at Williams 
College. Since receiving his Ph.D. from Stanford University he has worked in 

the following countries: Cambodia, China, Fiji, India, Papua New Guinea, Russia, Samoa, 
Solomon Islands, Thailand, Tonga, Vanuatu, and Vietnam. His teaching and research 
interests are in microeconomics and in the micro econometric aspects of development, 
labor and the international economy. His other research interests include poverty 
measurement, where he was a member of an expert group advising the United Nations 
Statistical Division, and the design and analysis of household survey data, and economic 
development, especially in China and other Asian and Pacific economies. 


